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Comments: Good morning Bret,

 

 

 

Thank your email, the information was very helpful.

 

I want to express that I am not in favor of this purposed film location for a variety of reasons.

 

 

 

This area is used by a large number of local residents for hunting and gathering. The presents of 40+ people

roaming around in this area will greatly impact the habitat, environment and wildlife. This will have a big negative

outcome for the people that rely on the resources for a subsistence lifestyle.

 

 

 

A big concern is safety for all individuals both with people involved with the filming and people trying to harvest

their subsistence to provide for their families. The timing of this filming is a poor choice because it coincides with

moose and deer season. Just a thought- If this filming is okayed, it should be a requirement that all are required

to wear hunter orange and take hunter safety class.

 

 

 

Thank you for your help and consideration in these matters.

 

 

 

Brian Haley


